
SSML/SE/2024-2025                          4th July, 2024 
 

To, 

BSE Limited, 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Tower, 
Dalal Street,                        

Mumbai – 400 001 

 
Scrip Code: 503811 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 

Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, 
Plot No. C/1, G Block, BKC,  

Bandra (East), Mumbai – 400 051 

 
Company Symbol: SIYSIL 

 

Re: Newspaper Advertisement for Transfer of Equity Shares to IEPF     
      Authority. 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

Pursuant to Regulation 47 and Regulation 30 read with Schedule III Part A 

Para A of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015, we enclose herewith newspaper advertisement published 

on Thursday 4th July, 2024, in the Newspapers viz “The Free Press Journal” 

in English language and “Navshakti” in Marathi language. 
 

The reminder letters were sent by way of Speed Post to the shareholders who 

have not claimed their dividends for seven or more consecutive years and 
whose shares are liable for transfer to the Demat Account of IEPF Authority 

pursuant to Section 124(6) of the Companies Act, 2013 read with Investor 

Education and Protection Fund Authority (Accounting, Audit, Transfer and 
Refund) Rules, 2016 notified by the Ministry of Corporate Affairs, as amended 

from time to time. 

 

The above information is also available on the website of the Company at 
www.siyaram.com. This is for your information and records. 

 

Please take the same on record. 
 

Thanking you. 

 
Yours faithfully, 

For Siyaram Silk Mills Limited 

 
 

 

William Fernandes    

Company Secretary 
 

Encl:  a/a 

 
 

www.siyaram.com
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